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I am a 10-year member of the Umatilla County Cultural Coalition & a long time 

contributor to the Oregon Cultural Trust.  The administration of Cultural Trust funds 

across Oregon is an effective model for getting support to deserving organization 

across the state!  The Umatilla County Cultural Coalition is run by volunteers.  I 

completely support HB 3532 because it supports a well-run, efficient system of 

allocation & oversight of funds.  HB 3532 is a fair way to ensure this successful 

organization does what it was designed to do for Oregonians.  Vote YES! 


